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November 13, 2019 (New York) – Partner Ron Franklin recently joined the Habitat for
Humanity New York City Board of Directors after participating with the global
organization for 12  years and 10 building projects.

With Ron’s generosity, and that of Proskauer, his family and friends, the organization
achieved record-setting support at just under $1 million at their annual gala held last
month. The Firm was a sponsor of the event, which celebrated 35 years of helping
families build stability and remain within their communities. All of these donations will go
toward their mission to build and preserve affordable housing in New York City.
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